
From: Ron Bennett [mailto:martin2hsd@embarqmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, March 21, 2009 8:53 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064-AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
Ron Bennett 
Regional President 
Gateway Bank 
117 Pudding Pan Lane 
Kitty Hawk, NC 27949-3731 
 
March 21, 2009 
 
Robert E. Feldman 
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20429 
 
Dear Robert Feldman: 
 
An increase in FDIC insurance premiums could not come at a worse time in  
recorded history. FDIC should postpone this increase until they are our  
banking system will remain solvent. 
 
Now is NOT the time. Please vote NO on this increase. 
 
Ron Bennett 
117 Pudding Pan Lane 
Kitty Hawk, NC 27949 
252-261-4863 Home 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ron Bennett 
2522614863 
Regional President 
Gateway Bank 
 


